Moss Side Primary School

www.mossside.lancs.sch.uk





Friday 10th March 2023

Dear Moss Side Community,

A week which has ended with a fantastic class assembly (I got a sneak peak this week and it was brilliant) on top of a significant amount of snow! We hope all of our families have a safe and enjoyable weekend.

Y3 Parents' Evenings

Parents' evenings will be Wednesday 29th and Thursday 30th March 2023. The link to the Form is now open for parents to book appointments. Please see below. Thank you for your patience in waiting and understanding about the unfortunate change of dates.

https://forms.office.com/e/TagpA6NKaL

Young Voices Charity Single

The PROUD Charity Single is OUT NOW! Visit https://www.youngvoices.co.uk/proud-charity-single for more details.

Red Nose Day

Next week, as part of Red Nose Day, our Sports Captains have requested that pupils wear something red on Friday 17th (this could be totally your own clothes or an 'addition' to school uniform). At lunchtime, our captains are planning to run several 'active' events.

Donations to Comic Relief are welcomed - cash as usual please, to be collected in class on Friday morning.

Strikes

The next dates are set for 15th and 16th March next week. Again, any information about class closures etc will be communicated as soon as possible. It is completely understandable that this creates uncertainty but I would, again, encourage all families to have a plan B in place as we cannot be certain until the morning itself.

Updates will be communicated via Class Dojo as we have done previously.

Swimming

If you are looking for potential swimming lessons for your child, a new swimming pool is about to open in Tarleton.

Visit https://www.facebook.com/
firststrokesswimminglessons for further information.

Website

A reminder that our website contains a variety of information about the school curriculum. It also has a copy of this newsletter, should you need to read previous issues. Visit www.mossside.lancs.sch.uk

Silver Leaves

You will see quite a lot of silver leaves on the newsletter again this week. These are nominations from any members of our school community for those who have done something which is an example of following the Moss Side Way (Respect for others, respect for learning, respect for school and environment, respect for ourselves).

We then hang these leaves on our special tree in the entrance, which was created when Mrs Burdin retired. These are the values that we aim to live by as a community and hope that our pupils take with them when they leave.

Stars of the Week	
Rec	Bailey for always being ready to learn and fantastic writing of CVC words.
Rec/ Y1	Alíce for her bríllíant knowledge and enthusíasm about fruít and vegetables in our DT lesson.
Y1/2	Wyatt for super quick maths work this week.
Y2	Martha for always trying her best in everything we do.
Y 3	Sienna for great sentence work about the Stone Age.
Y4	Amber for some great learning about fractions this week.
Y5	Shannon for superb work in Maths this week on line graphs and two way tables.
Y6	Jude for working incredibly hard on his Amazon Rainforest story and producing an amazing piece of writing.
W House	RED
Sílver Leaf	Harriet Y1 - Respect for the Environment - she was seen picking up litter on the park by the Co-op before school and she told a classmate she was 'helping the World get better'. Ava Y6 - Respect for Others and the Environment for helping classmates tidy away sports equipment without being asked. Seth and Elliott - Y3 - Respect for Others and
	- Cospect for Devices and

the Environment - for cleaning up someone

else's food that had been trodden on.

Key events next week

Monday Green Screen Y5-6, Guitar, Netball Y5-6, Recorders Y3-4

Tuesday Fit 4 Life Y1-2 & Y6 Leaders

Wednesday Judo Education, Art Y3-4, Football Y5-6, Tennis Y3-4

Thursday Fít 4 Lífe Y5-6, Swímming Y5, Coding Y3-4

Friday Mrs Evans' class assembly

School Dinner Week: #3

Happy Friday,

Mr Wright